
 
 
 
 

 

 
ATTENTION 

 
 

Racine County remains committed to proactively doing its part to 
keep its employees and community as safe as possible in response 
to recent developments with the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 
In an effort to help reduce the rate of community transmission by 
limiting opportunities for exposure and in accordance with guidance 
provided from the World Health Organization (WHO), the U.S. 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and state and 
local authorities the Racine County Treasurer’s Office is 
requesting that customers, whenever possible, make use of our 
remote deposit box located in front of the Courthouse on 
Wisconsin Avenue. 
 
Green (Treasurer’s Office) envelopes are provided at the remote 
deposit box for your convenience and a receipt of payment will be 
mailed to your address on file with our office.  For security reasons, 
please do NOT place cash in the remote deposit box. 
 
Our office will continue to remain open for the receipt of cash 
payments and critical functions that cannot be accommodated 
remotely.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this 
temporary policy change. 
 
 
 
Jeff Latus 
Racine County Treasurer 
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